
SHAC Meeting 
 
September 23, 2022 
9:00-10:00 AM 
 
Called to order at 9:00 AM and introductions made 
 
Attendance was recorded 
 
Traci Skinner (nurse) discussed new laws and requirements for SHAC and 
how that would impact us. 
 
We discussed the focus for this year, and everyone agreed that it would be 
school safety. 
 
There was discussion about whether or not to continue to allow outside 
food to be brought in and about possibly sending out info. about healthy 
options.  
 
We discussed speaking with Leslie Crutsingerabout posting an online form so 
that people could officially join more easily.  
 
Closing comments/ adjourned meeting at 9:38 AM 


